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Lisa Scholl

From: Dawn Richardson
Sent: Monday, August 5, 2024 9:39 AM
To: Jamie Ford; Kathy Payne; Lisa Scholl; John Walsh
Subject: Leak Adjustment Request
Attachments: doc09200220240805092800.pdf

Good morning, 
Westside Laundry had a running toilet. We called to advise them of increased usage and they were able to get a 
plumber out for the repairs.  
 
Their total adjustment for both months comes out to $1577.06 ($1123.70 for May and $453.36 for June). Please see 
attached.  
 
The customers bills typically run between $1200-$1500 and the bills we are oƯering an adjustment on were 
$3012.05 and $1671.38. 
 
Please submit this request to City Council for approval in the next meeting and let me know if you need any more 
information. 
 
Thank you! 
Dawn Richardson 
Administrative Billing Specialist 
City of St. Helens 
Ph: 503-397-6272 
www.sthelensoregon.gov 
 

 
 
 












